
Wynn School PAC 

Meeting Minutes 

 Monday, September 16, 2019 at 6:30 PM 

Meeting held in the Wynn Library 
 

 

Attendance 

Carolyn Gaglione- Co- Chair 

Lynette Montejo – Treasurer 

Mr. Weir – Principal 

Sara Cohen 

 

Welcome 

Carolyn welcomed everyone to the PAC meeting. Meeting began at 6:30PM. All attendees introduced 

themselves. 

 

Minutes 

A Motion by Lynette Montejo was made to approve the June 2019 meeting minutes. The motion was 

Seconded by Sara Cohen. June 2019 Meeting Minutes Approved. 
 

Financials 

Lynette Montejo, PAC Treasurer, discussed the Treasurer’s Report.  A Motion by Sara Cohen was 

made to approve the Treasurer’s Report. The motion was Seconded by Carolyn Gaglione. September 

2019 Treasurer’s Report Approved. 

 

We need to figure out how to market Yankee Candle more successfully.  Current rate is just 

breaking even on basics. 

 

Consider calendar raffle and/or another fundraiser to supplement or (eventually replace Fall 

fundraisers. 

 

Budget items in Red are for discussion only.  Will set budget for expenditures once the fundraisers 

are complete. 

 

Principal’s Message 

 

The school year is off to a great start! Thanked the PAC for the arts and enrichment programs 

from the Museum of Science. 

 

 



Updates-Fundraiser 

 

Fundraisers- Yankee Candle/Soup-There is one fundraiser this year, and notices have been 

distributed and they are due in a few weeks.  On-line sales are open until mid-January. 

 

Committee Updates 

• Box Tops- Sara Cohen offered to organize Box Tops this year.  Carolyn will look into the new 

program and get back to her. 

 

• Arts and Enrichment- Musuem of Science Traveling Programs- Dynamic Earth: Heat Flow is 

scheduled for March 5th for 7th grade and Motion Forces and Energy is scheduled for March 

3rd for 8th grade.  Carolyn will contact Earthview to present to the 7th grade. 

 

• Community Giving-Coats for Kids will continue this year- Carolyn Gaglione will be organizing 

and information will be provided. This program runs October-January and a bin will be 

placed outside the library. 

 

• Hospitality- Lori Carriere made all teachers and staff a little treat for the beginning of 

school and will start working on a Halloween treat and Thanksgiving treat. 

 

• Scholastic Dollars- We have some expiring Scholastic Dollars that will be used to purchase 

books for the library 

 

Carolyn thanked everyone for attending the PAC meeting. 

Motion to end meeting made, and Seconded. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 


